

May 18 2018

Blue Moose Promotions
Bruce Catayne
1674 Connaught Drive
Port Coquitlam, British Columbia
V3C 4G8

Dear Bruce,

Saturday April 28th was another wonderful day for The Terry Fox Foundation as we hosted our Annual Run Organizer Workshop where 27 of our amazing and wonderful volunteers, representing 13 different Terry Fox Runs, joined us in Terry's hometown of Port Coquitlam for a day filled of inspiration, laughter and a chance for everyone to come together and share ideas and meet their fellow volunteer Run Organizers.

We were inspired by a beautiful presentation by Bill Vigars who spent so much time on the road with Terry, Darrell and Doug. He shared video presentations of those that had witnessed Terry running during that incredible summer of 1980 and profound impact it has had on them. We learned how legacy giving can help to share Terry's dream and we provided our volunteers with tools on how to recruit Teams to come out and be a part of Run Day. We shared fundraising ideas with each other and how each Terry Fox Run is different, unique and wonderful. It was a day enjoyed by everyone who chose to spend their Saturday with us.

Every year, it is a privilege to host our workshop and thank our wonderful volunteers and show them the respect and appreciation they deserve for the thousands of hours they spend raising funds for The Terry Fox Foundation and cancer research. Your donation of phone chargers and gift bags was greatly appreciated!

I look forward to an opportunity to continue to work with Blue Moose Promotions in pursuit of Terry's dream...a world free from cancer. We are deeply grateful for your support!

With warmest thanks,

Donna White Provincial Director

British Columbia and Yukon

ma While